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Literal waste of money. Stop spending our tax dollars on this stupid virtue signaling 

crap. People in this state want you to reduce our cost of living, yet you constantly 

spend it on TASK FORCES to look at things like this.... No wonder Oregon is a 

laughing stock. I look forward to the day you people are out of power in this state. 

 


